
November 25-29, 2024

Welcome to a very short week! As we move towards Thanksgiving, I pray you all have an
enjoyable holiday with your families. I am thankful for having such loving, hardworking
students this year. I am also so thankful for all of you for partnering with me in educating
your children and for giving them a Christ-centered education! Here are the notes for the
week:

★ Reminders:
○ Reminder that we are supporting our WELS mission in the UK/London.
○ We do not have school Wednesday, November 27-Friday, November 29 for

Thanksgiving.
★ Thanksgiving Celebration

○ Our celebration is this Tuesday at 12:45pm. Please come in through the
office and Mrs. Gensmer will send you to the church basement. After the
students’ presentation, there will be pie bars. If you have any allergies,
please let me know. There will be mixed berry, pumpkin, apple, and lemon
bars. Thank you again for the RSVP’s and donations to make this possible!

★ Jump Rope Competition
○ There will be a jump rope competition Tuesday at 2:00pm. This is right after

our Thanksgiving presentation. Please feel free to stay and enjoy the
competition!

★ Flat Stanley
○ Flat Stanley was mailed out on Thursday. Please check in next week

sometimes with those you sent the Stanleys to. At times, Stanley has gotten
lost in the mail. I would like to resend it if that happens. Stanley will be
returned to school. Pictures will be coming on ClassDojo as they come in.

★ Library Trip
○ On Tuesday, December 3rd, we will be walking to the library. We will have

storytime, a tour, an art activity, and the kids will be able to check out books
that can be used in a classroom. We do not need chaperones. If you have
any issues with your child going, please let me know. Thank you!



★ Here’s what we will be learning this week:
○ Math we will work on symmetry.
○ Christ Light we will have lessons on thankfulness.
○ Superkids we will read Balloons Over Broadway which teachers about the

Macy’s Parade and we will watch A Charlie Brown Thanksgiving.

Mrs. Trimmer


